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BOS 6-26-18 Agenda Item 54, File # 18-0988 

Kimberly Beal <kimberlyabeal@gmail.com> Mon, Jun 25, 2018 at 3:05 PM
To: Clerk of the EDC BOS <edc.cob@edcgov.us>, Michael Ranalli <bosfour@edcgov.us>, John Hidahl
<bosone@edcgov.us>, Shiva Frentzen <bostwo@edcgov.us>, Brian Veerkamp <bosthree@edcgov.us>, Sue Novasel
<bosfive@edcgov.us>

To the EDC Members of the Board of Supervisors and the Clerk of the Board,
 
On behalf of the El Dorado County Association of Realtors, please find attached a position letter for your consideration,
regarding the Charter Review Committees recommendations for changes to the El Dorado County Charter.
 
Thank you.
 
Kimberly Beal
EDCAR Government Affairs Director
 
Bcc:  EDCAR Executive Officer
         EDCAR President and Executive Committee
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This is being transmitted via email to the El Dorado County Clerk of the Board and Board of Supervisors 
 
Date:  June 25, 2018 
To:  El Dorado County Board of Supervisors 
From:  Kimberly Beal, El Dorado County Association of Realtors 
 
Regarding:   BOS June 26, 2018 Agenda Item 54, File # 18-0988, County Charter  
 
 
Dear Members of the Board of Supervisors, 
 
The El Dorado County Association of Realtors (EDCAR) has reviewed the Summary Report and Analysis of FY 
2017-18 Charter Review Committee Recommendations and offers the following positions for your consideration.  
 

A. EDCAR supports the Charter Review Committees recommendations to: 
 
1. Repeal / remove term limits for Members of the Board of Supervisors (currently limited to 2 

consecutive terms). Should you not support the repeal of term limits, we ask you to approve an 
alternative for the addition of one more four-year term, allowing for three consecutive four year 
terms. 

2. Not make any changes to Charter Sections 210 and 301, that would change the title of the CAO to 
CEO. 

3. Modify Charter Section 502, according to the recommendations of the Chief Administrative Officer. 
 

B. EDCAR does not support the Charter Review Committees recommendations to: 
 
1. Revise Section 204 of the Charter, regarding compensation of Supervisors. 
2. Add the words “state law” to Charter section 304, it is unnecessary. 
3. Make “all non-constitutional department heads appointed” officers, as opposed to elected officers. 

 
Thank you. 
 
 
Kimberly Beal 
Government Affairs Director 
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